
Visiting Deaf Role Model  

Natasha 
On 20th June 2022, Natasha came to talk to 

us during deaf studies. She is 18 and               

currently doing a hairdressing apprenticeship. 

She used to go to a resource base too.              

Natasha inspired us to think about what we 

want to do when we finish school and to chase 

our dreams. She was so inspirational! We also 

got to have a go at hair styling!  


